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First of all, thank you for your careful guidance of this article. Revision has been 

made according to the suggestions of the reviewer: 
 

Reviewer: 06059397 

 

This is an interesting study of the ocular structural parameters and higher-

order aberrations in myopia children. Myopia and high myopia are global 

public concerns. High myopia is often accompanied by Al prolongation and 

fundus changes. It is still unclear whether there is a correlation between the 

changes of ocular structural parameters and the development of myopia. In this 

study, the authors observed the changes in ocular structural parameters of 

myopia to further explore the progress of high myopia. Those results may be 

helpful for the discussion of the ongoing myopic shift in childhood. After a 

minor revision, this study can be accepted for publication. Comments: (1) 

Overall, this manuscript is very well written. However, some minor language 

polishing should be revised. And some typo errors should be corrected. Such 

as some extra space, and some unnecessary capitalizations. (2) Please avoid 

unusual abbreviations. (3) Data in tables are very interesting. The check the 

table 4, it’s too small for a table. You can add the data into the main text, and 

delete this table. (4) Please add a short background for the abstract. And short 

the results in the abstract. 

Thank you for your advice. 

 

After receiving the comments, we read the article carefully and found some 



small loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications. And I 

avoid unusual abbreviations. I added a background section to the abstract and 

cut the results in the abstract. Edited the chart. And I changed the style of the 

references. 

 

According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 

Clinical Cases. 
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Xue Li 


